

STUART L. WHITT RICHARD T. PETESCH JOSHUA S. WHITT SARAH S. MILLER BRIAN R. BARE BRITTANY F. THEIS

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Education

CC: Dr. Kent Mutchler, Superintendent

FROM: Stuart L. Whitt

SUBJECT: Geneva High School Burgess Field

DATE: November 11, 2011

Please be advised that I was contacted this afternoon by the representative of an anonymous donor who would like to make a contribution to Geneva High School in the amount of \$500,000 for the acquisition and installation of FieldTurf brand artificial grass for Burgess Field. The representative advised that the donor preferred to remain anonymous.

Pursuant to Board Policy 7230, it would be appropriate for the Board of Education to take formal action to accept this anonymous gift at its meeting of Monday evening. The following motion is submitted for your consideration:

I move that the Board of Education accept the anonymous gift in the amount of \$500,000 to Geneva High School for the acquisition and installation of FieldTurf brand artificial grass for Burgess Field.

Of course, I will keep you advised as this gift is processed.